
 

 

March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 Easter Revision and March PPEs 
 
We are very pleased to announce this year’s Year 11 Holiday Revision programme, information for which 
is included in this letter. We would also like to inform you regarding details of the March PPE series. 
 
Students will undertake PPEs (Pre-Public Exams) in core subjects during the week commencing 13 March 
2023 in examination venues e.g. Sports Hall. In addition, your child may have some further assessments  
during lesson time. The exact timing and timetables for these will be shared with students via their Tutors. 
These PPEs are to supplement the December series and, therefore do not cover every subject your child 
studies. PPEs taken by all students will include; Paper 2 Biology, Paper 2 Chemistry and Paper 2 Physics 
alongside a Mathematics Calculator paper, an English Literature Paper (focused on Unseen Poetry) and 
RE. Teachers will provide further details in lessons on the content covered in the assessment.  
 
The Holiday Revision programme is to support your students with their preparation for the important 
exam period ahead. Further details of the programme are attached.  
 
If your son/daughter is interested in any of these sessions then you will need to book them on using the 

booking system here no later than Friday 17 March 2023. When logging into the booking system you will 

be required to use your Firefly login.  

 
Places are limited and will be first come first served. Booking will open at 9am Saturday 4 March. We 
appreciate that some subjects are on the same day and, therefore, students will need to prioritise. Please 
note if a session is running all day, due to the content of the day, you will need to attend the full day. You 
cannot mix it with another session which is running for part of the same day.  
 
There is a small charge towards the cost of the sessions, to cover the revision resources which will be 
provided. This charge will be £5 per half day and payment will need to be made via ParentPay once you 
have made your bookings, in order for places to be secure. Places will not be secure until full payment for 
all bookings is received. 
 
All subjects have comprehensive revision programmes within the school term. These Easter revision 
sessions supplement but do not replace them. Revision materials for all subjects are also available on the 
Firefly website. 
 
Students attending Holiday Revision sessions will need to provide their own packed lunch and transport. 
There will be no facilities available at school for lunch and students will not be allowed to leave site during 

https://kingsofwessexacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


 

 

lunchtimes. Students do not have to wear uniform.  However, exemplary behaviour is expected at all 
times.  
 
We wish all of our Year 11 students the best of luck with preparation for their exams. We know that 
students will find these Holiday Revision sessions beneficial and a useful addition to their own revision. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Miss R Hopwood 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


